
REMEMBERING

Betty Garner
July 9, 1923 - July 9, 2011

Tribute from Grace Gardens Funeral Chapel Staff

Grace Gardens Funeral Chapel Staff send our condolences to family and friends. Our thoughts and

prayers are with you all.

Tribute from Phyllis Moldowan & Family

Relation: Sister-in-laws mother

Shiela, Ashley & Don and too all of Betty's family, may your wonderful memories of love shared in the

past stay with you and help you all through this time of sorrow.  Find strenght in each other, our

thought and prayers go out to you all.

Love, Phyllis & Family

Tribute from John and Ann (Ozga) Kostyshyn

Relation: acquaintence

Deepest sympathy to the Garner family.


